


which are under current court proceedings, would widen the eligibility criteria to use the 
services of the FDRC so that more financial consumers and financial institutions can have 
access to mediation/arbitration services. 

Revision of mediation/arbitration fees 

The IEC supports the proposed revised fee structure in general, but would suggest that the 
FDRC consider fee affordability so as to ensure that the fee level is fairly and reasonably 
determined and takes into consideration all members of the community, especially the more 
vulnerable groups of financial consumers. 

Financial education in financial consumers' rights and responsibilities 

Financial consumer protection should be reinforced and integrated with complementary 
financial education programmes. 

This calls for financial intermediaries to conduct their business in .a responsible manner 
providing proper disclosure, reliable and adequate advice, fair treatment and act in the best 
interest of its customers. These should be in line with the customer's objectives and risk 
profile, financial knowledge and experience. Also, consumers should be aware of and have 
access to financial education and information on consumer protection and rights, while 
recognising that these rights also come with consumer responsibilities. 

Stakeholders should provide the relevant support to help consumers develop the knowledge, 
skills and confidence to understand the risks and opportunities to make informed financial 
decisions to improve their financial well-being. Consumers should also know where to go for 
assistance and more information. 

The IEC, with its mission of improving financial literacy in Hong Kong, has promoted 
awareness of financial consumers' rights and responsibilities via a range of resources and 
programmes since it was established. We will continue to work with the FDRC and other 
stakeholders to advocate for financial education, create public awareness of consumers' 
rights and responsibilities and understand the services provided by the FDRC. 

In conclusion, the FDRC is contributing to an important public function of investor protection. 
The IEC welcomes the proposals to enhance the FORS as it would allow more accessibility 
and flexibility for both financial consumers and financial intermediaries to access the 
services in an efficient, affordable, independent and impartial way. 

Please feel free to contact me on     if more information is required. 

YourY\�r� 

DaviLleebone 
General Manager 
Investor Education Centre 

Enclosure: Chinese version of the IEC's reply- 1 J.Ji!{i1c�iw.t\�4�5J�MHIUB'J9!���X:{tf: 
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